
 

        Environmentally safe drug disposal sites: 

 Hogan’s Pharmacy 815 W. Front St. Lillington 

 Coats Pharmacy 393 N McKinley St. Coats 

 Thomas Drug 609 E. Cumberland St. Dunn 

 Dunn Police Department 401 E Broad St. Dunn 

 Harnett County Sheriff’s Office 175 Bain St Lillington 

  

Each of these sites will accept medications for disposal 

     

 

Prescription Drug Disposal  

Dispose of your unused medications properly. 

 

Harnett County Department of Public Health 

 910-893-7550 
www.harnett.org/health 

Help protect your family, community, and environment! 


